
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Congratulations 

Tim Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Tim certificate winners for achieving their very best in a particular area of 

learning or for exemplary behaviour this week. Our Tim winners are: 

 

Reception -  Lois Ryde and Kavan Jacobs 

Year 1    -  Leo Dubell and Bella Clark 

Year 2    -  Jack Clark and Johnny Davies  

Year 3    -  Martha Blake and Fletcher Norfolk  

Year 4    -  Kai Mason and Isabella Trumble 

Year 5  - Molly O’Grady and Finley Murphy 

Year 6   -  Katie Pawluk and Bhavya Woosa 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure for the week, beginning 28th September 2020, was 97%. Another super week 

with both Reception and Year 3 achieving 100% attendance. Well done everyone!  

 

Sunflower Competition  

Big congratulations to Kayleigh and Charlotte Gannon who grew the tallest sunflower. It 

grew to a staggering 301cm tall! You will both receive an Amazon voucher next week. As 

we only received seven entries I have decided that each child who entered will receive 

a prize. Prizes shall be given out early next week.  

 

Thank you to all that took part, Miss Cookson 

 

Reception 

Please can children practise putting on their coats over the weekend. As the weather is getting colder, we 

have been encouraging them to wear their coats at playtimes and being able to put on their coat 

independently is an important skill to have. If they really would like a challenge they could practise zipping up 

their own coats too! Thank you for your support.  

 

Flu vaccinations – Tuesday 24th November 

You will recall a parentmail was sent in June and again in September, for our new Reception parents, giving 

details of how to complete the online consent form for your child/children. For those parents who have 

registered, we understand that you have received letters from the NHS which include barcodes for scanning 

on the vaccination day.  I have spoken to the Lincolnshire team who will be administrating these vaccinations 

at our school, on the above date. They have confirmed that they do not have access to barcode scanners and 

will NOT be requiring children to bring these NHS letters into school on the day. I hope this clears up any 

concern or confusion. Thank you, Mrs Pengelly. 
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Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

HARVEST 2020 

On Friday 16th October, we will be holding our harvest assembly in school.  This year it will be slightly 

different as we cannot meet as a whole school in the hall.  However, we do continue to come together as a 

school community through our ‘TEAMS’ assemblies – a lovely opportunity for us to see everyone and share 

this time together. Harvest 2020 will be celebrated in this way.  

 

Once again, we are going to support Bourne Foodbank, a charity local to us https://bournefoodbank.org.uk/.  

They are facing growing demand due to ongoing issues as a result of the pandemic. They provide emergency 

food and support to those in need in Bourne and the surrounding area. 

 

We would be very grateful if you are able to contribute, by your child bringing in an item to school, on Friday 

16th October. Boxes for items will be located at each entrance to school on that morning and we ask that the 

children put in their items AS THEY COME THROUGH THE GATE before entering school.  

The Bourne Foodbank has advised that the following items are in regular demand and donations of these 

goods would be very much appreciated: 

 
Tinned fruit 
Custard 
Tinned rice 
Sponge puddings 
Mashed potato 
Tinned vegetables 
Pasta/curry sauces 
Fruit juice/squash 
Tea and coffee 
Washing powder/liquid 
Washing up liquid 
Tooth brushes 
Toothpaste 
Shower gel 
Shampoo and conditioner 
Cat food and dog food 
 

Please note that charity does not collect fresh foods as they 

do not keep very long. 

 

Thank you for your support.  Anything that you are able to give will be gratefully received.  

 

PTFA Update 

The PTFA are looking for businesses to advertise in this year’s calendar and donations for the raffle. If you 

are interested or would like more information please email thurlbyptfa@gmail.com  Thank you. 

 

We are also holding a ‘Dare to be Different’ day on Friday 23rd October 2020. Please see our flyer below for 

further details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Friday 16th October -  Harvest Festival  

Friday 23rd October –  PTFA ‘Dare to be Different’ Day  

End of term 

https://bournefoodbank.org.uk/
mailto:thurlbyptfa@gmail.com


 

 

 

 


